
Dear Members,
The new year has begun and I 

am sure we have already or are 
taking down those beautiful 
decorations you so proudly 
displayed. 

Let us re� ect on what we 
accomplished last year and 
what our goals are for this 
coming year.

As beautiful women of the 
community, I look at you for my 

own inspiration and spirit. 
I express my blessings and encouragement to each 

and every one of you to go forth and be all you can 
be.

Your lives are precious and I understand if you do 
not have much time to give to the Women’s Chamber 
as when you � rst started. All intentions are good and 
are appreciated.

God, Family, Job and everything else is how I live 
life.

I thank God every day for what He has allowed me 
to do, have, and experience. 

Blessings for my family every day and that they may 
savor life to its fullest. 

Blessings for my job and the family I have made 
there to make it more than a place to go every day.

So with this I ask you to search and put into priority 
what you feel is important in your life and practice to 
make it the best you can.

Women helping women is just that. Our Chamber 
is made up of beautiful women and we nurture that 
existence. Caring for others more than ourselves. 

Give from the heart freely and join other women 
with the same goals and cares.

See you at the meeting,
Rose Bradshaw
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Be sure and Pick Up your Yearbooks
at the meeting!
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O�  cers

Rose Bradshaw ........................................President

Debbie Barron .........................1st Vice President

Gaye Avery ..............................2nd Vice President

Jo Carol Smith ..........................................Secretary

Robbin Burlew ......................................... Treasurer

Committee Chairs

Auditing .............................................Brenda Beaty

Beauti# cation ....................................... Ruth Bauer 

Budget .............................................Jannell Bullock

By Laws .......................................................... Pat Dye

Chaplain ................................................... Ginny Bull

Christmas Lighting .......................... Paula Wilson 

Deli Program ....................................Andrea Neely

Goodwill ............................................Dolores Vinas

Historian ...........................................Linda Stillwell

Hospitality .........................................Debbie Barron

Hostess ..............................................Margie Jetton

Membership .................................................Gaye Avery

Multimedia ...............................Tammy Parkhurst

Outstanding Woman ............... Jennie Motheral

Parliamentarian .......................................... Pat Dye

Photographer ..................................... Raye Haney 

Property ...................................................Neva Pratt

Publicity ...........................................Bonnie Arnold

Recycling ...........................................Janell Bullock

Scholarships ......................................Brenda Craig

Telephone ............................... Suzanne Speckine

Ways and Means ..........................Jannell Bullock

Welcome/Ribbon Cuttings .............Gaye Avery

Yearbook ....................................Tammy Parkhurst

Volunteers To Go .....................................Ann Buck

 Christian Womens Job Corps

 At our November meeting Ann Buck introduced the teachers 
that help at CWJC. Afterwards the individual class members 
spoke to KCWC. Each graduating student received a 
portfolio from the members of KCWC. 

Christian Women’s Job Corp Graduating Class November 2014

Mark Your Calendars!
HAVE A GREAT BIRTHDAY AND COMING YEAR!

Happy Belated Birthday to:

Sue Steele - 12/12

Heather Stebbins - 12/23

Courtney Compton - 12/25

Debbie Freed - 12/26

Dr. Carlee Buford - 12/28

Holly Corvaia - 12/28

January Birthdays:

Sandy Lewis- 1/3

Betty Braswell - 1/4

Suzanne Speckine - 1/4

Linda Pillow - 1/6

Jo Carol Smith - 1/24

Debbie Taylor-Williams - 1/24

Louise Kirby - 1/26

Dawn Collum - 1/30
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Committee Notes

BEAUTIFICATION:

Ruth Bauer and the committee presented the November 
Beauti# cation Award to Marsha Milford at 416 Guadalupe Street. 

DELI

Don’t forget to bring your deli 
donations of non-perishables or dollars 
and manufacturer’s coupons for the 
C.A.M food bank and get an extra door 
prize ticket for your donations! So, 
foods such as cereals, instant potatoes, 
canned goods, peanut butter, and jelly, 
popcorn, snacks, juices are needed. Also, 
laundry soaps, toiletries, and always cash 
donations are accepted.

ä

RECYCLING

Don’t forget to bring your empty ink/
laser/fax cartridges. Please keep turning 
them in each month. Remember to 
bring your plastic shopping bags to each 
general meeting.

Raphael Community Clinic is in need 
of empty medicine bottles. Please 
remember to bring them to our general 
meetings.

RIBBON CUTTINGS

• Phone Dawgs - November 17th
• 2 Gypsy Z Art - November 21st
• Pampells Sports Bar and Grill - November  24th

Upcoming

New Athletic and Event Center at
  Schreiner University - January 16th

MULTIMEDIA

Please submit your pics & happenings! We want to feature YOU!
Committee Chairs please remember to submit your happenings 

for the newsletter.

NOVEMBER GENERAL MEETING
We will be having lunch at 11:30am at the Y.O. Ranch Hotel 

Resort with the meeting starting at noon. The bu# et 
cost is $14.00. Please remember to get your reservation 
in before noon on the Friday before the General Meeting each 
month. 

 Call Suzanne Speckine at 830-928-5808 (cell) or email her at 
suzannespeckine@yoranchhotel.com for your reservations or 
reply to her reservation email request. Remember that when you 
make a reservation you are expected to pay for the lunch even 
if you don’t attend. This includes your guest. You must cancel 24 
hours before the luncheon date. Please pay by check for your 
lunch.

C.A.M. Needs Peanut 

Butter & Jelly

Raphael Community 

Clinic is in need of 

empty medicine 

bottles. 

Beauti� cation Award: Marsha Milford

VOLUNTEERS TO GO

Volunteers are always needed at The 
Point Theater 367-5121  
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NEWSLETTER!

We want to hear from 

you! Send newsletter 

submissions to

tammyp@acprint.net

November Door Prizes

Designs and Finds by Dottie
Peterson Hospice
Coldwell Banker

Kerrville Public School Foundation
Wild Birds Unlimited

Ruth Bauer
Brenda Craig

Viridian Design

Christmas Luncheon

Members in the News

KCWC members enjoyed the YMCA 

50th Anniversary Luncheon on 

November 13 at the YO Hotel.

Pictured L-R Standing Jannell 

Bullock, Neva Pratt, Robin Baxter, 

Debbie Barron. L-R Sitting Debbie 

Freed, Jody McCulley, Liz Ferris, Ruth 

Bauer, Dub Haney, Raye Haney.

Ruth Bauer Awards Vision Youth with the Giving 
Tree proceeds 

Ruth Bauer was honored for her work on the 
Christmas Luncheon by Debbie Barron & Jannell 

Bullock
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